CITY OF CALLAWAY
BERTHE AVENUE BRIDGE REPLACEMENT &
ASSOCIATED INFRASTRUCTURE
BID NO.: PW2022-15

ADDENDUM #1

Date Issued: September 8§, 2022

This addendum is being released to address the following questions:

1. Can 6" DR 18 Fusible PVC® pipe be utilized in lieu of HDPE pipe? Benefits include
material consistency to direct bury pipe, standard fittings for reconnection and
maintenance and resistance to oxidative degradation.

A. We approve the switch from HDPE to 6” DR 18 FPVC as recommended in

question 1 of the RFL.
O D

Jamice L. Peters, City Clerk

This Addendum must be acknowledged and included with the bid packet submission.
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